
    

31 January 2020 

Dear Parents, 

Another wonderful week here at school where Assemblies on our Cornish theme have 

carried on at a great pace. On Wednesday our Year 6 visited a “Life skills event” where 

they learnt about railway safety, the rules of parking and being aware of potential 

hazards in the home. It was a wonderful afternoon and I was very proud of the 

children.  

Also, this week several of our Year 4, 5 and 6 children took part in the qualifying 

rounds for the County Cross Country championships. We are so proud of everyone - 

special congratulations to Tom in Year 5, Will Ford in Year 4, Seth in Year 4 and 

Heather in Year 6 who all qualified for the next round.  

Finally, I am delighted to say the new minibus has arrived. We have already used it to 

take to cross country and have at least 4 more events booked in the next two weeks. 

The signage has yet to arrive, but a huge thank you to Mrs. Bearham who has helped 

with the designs.   

Have a tremendous weekend,                                    

 

Mr Gould  

Mental Health Awareness Week – is next week. The main theme is “Find your Brave.” 

Our Assemblies this week will be about this and parent assembly on Friday will be led 

by the school choir who will be “Finding their brave!” Please note next week assembly 

for parents is at 9:00am. During the week children will be thinking about this idea in 

some separate lessons.  

Parent Meetings - are the first week after half term – week of the 24th 

February. Teachers are putting up their sign-up sheets for you from Monday, so please 

book an appointment. There will be no clubs that week.  

Books – thanks to the support of the “Friends of Chacewater” some new books 

have arrived for Reception and KS 1. Over the next few weeks these will be coming 

home and we will be holding a reading meeting for parents.  



Football team  – Good luck as they play Mithian School on Monday. 

Recycling – thank you for all your support with the crisp packets – these have been very 

kindly taken to the recycling point by Rory and Kip’s mum and we can now start again.  

Reminder – school finishes on Thursday 13th February for half term – no school on 

Friday 14th.  

Headlice - Please check your child’s hair carefully over the weekend, and treat if 

necessary. We still have headlice in School. 

Bags2School – the next collection will be on Thursday 13th February. Please leave 

your bags outside the front of School by 9am on the day of collection. 

Get Well - pupils have made a card for Mrs Law, if you would like to sign this or 

make a contribution for a gift, please call in to the office.  

 

School council cake sale, Tuesday 4th January. If you would like to donate 

cakes for sale please leave in the reception area. We are raising money to 

help support our playground project! 

Cakes are 50p and the school council will be selling them in the covered way 

if raining or outside ks2 entrance if it’s dry! 

Many thanks 

School Council 

 
 

BEST ATTENDANCE GOES TO – MIGHTY OAKS.  

 

Golden Award Winners for Last Week 

 
Iyla,Sonny,Blake,Kaidyn,Bronnen,Molly,Riley,Annabelle,Jack,Daisy,Harry,Maisie,Pippa & 

Jasmine. 

 

 

 



 

 

DIARY DATES 2020 

13th February Last day of term – Half Term. Yr 3 cake sale 

14th February School closed for staff training 

24th February Return to school 

13th March Yr 2 cake sale 

27th March Last day of term – Easter Holidays 

14th April Return to school 

24th April Yr 1 cake sale 

11th May – 14th May  SATS week Year 6  

15th May Yr  R cake sale 

22nd May  Last day of term – Half term & Cream Tea 

1st June  Return to school 

17th June  Sports Day  

26th June Summer Fayre 

30th June and 1st July  Richard Lander Induction Days  

22nd July  School ends for Summer at 2pm 

7th September 2020 Return to School  

 

 

 

 

 

 


